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Senator Dave Sharma: asked the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional
Development, Communications and the Arts on 4 November 2024—

Senator SHARMA: [...] Is there any requirement for the current slot manager to
display operational independence and manage conflicts of interest? Are there any
requirements?
Senator McKENZIE: You would hope so.
Ms Sachse: The minister did issue a statement of expectations to the slot manager. I
don't have a copy of that, so we would need to take that on notice.
Senator SHARMA: To the current slot manager?
Ms Sachse: Yes. To the current slot manager.
Senator McKENZIE: When was that issued?
Ms Sachse: We might have to take that on notice. I don't have it off the top of my
head quickly.
Ms Nattey: We can come back to you through the session, Senator, with a date.
Senator SHARMA: If you could. And with some advice on to what extent obligations
exist on the current slot manager to manage conflicts of interest and where that exists.
I'm curious to know whether this is a new addition to the tender documentation.
Ms Nattey: We'll endeavour to come back through the session.
Senator SHARMA: Thank you.


